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The Southwest Secondary Learning Center Governance Council will meet for a PED 
approved finance training on Wednesday, November 1 from 5:00-7:00 pm. A quorum will be 
present, but no action will be taken or school business discussed.   
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Nov 15 at 5:00 pm.  
 
 


